From: Holly Duncan

To: Dusty Pilkington

Subject: RE: BL-17-00021 Teanaway Ridge

Date: Tuesday, December 12, 2017 10:23:17 AM
Dusty,

When | click on this link it comes up as Galloway BL-17-00024. | have some comments on the BL-
17-00024:

1. There is an existing wellhead near the proposed property line between parcels 2B and 2C
that is not shown in the Encompass drawing. According to the records | have, the well head
not shown looks like it is right next to the proposed property line which is following a fence
line. 1 will need this existing wellhead included in a drawing. The proposed property line has
to be at least 50 feet from the existing well.

2. lalso need to see the location of the existing drainfield for the house on the proposed
parcel 2B. Itis also not shown.

I will email to you the drawing | have so you can see what | am looking at that exists. The reason |
have this information is that in 2005 | approved a farm exemption for this property and have
drawings from that application to verify my concerns with this application.

Thank you,

Holly

From: Dusty Pilkington
Sent: Monday, December 04, 2017 9:58 AM
To: Kelly Bacon; Holly Duncan; Josh Hink; Lucas Huck; Mark Cook; Candie Leader; Justin Turnbull; Sara

Folk; Karen Hodges; ‘jwiseman@snoqualmiepassfirerescue.org'
Subject: BL-17-00021 Teanaway Ridge

kelly, Hollys, Josh, and other interested parties,

Please review this Boundary Line Adjustment (BLA) application, BL-17-00021
Teanaway Ridge, and submit comments for the decision. Control Click on the
hyperlinks below. Comment period for this application ends on 12/19/2017.



